
February 13, 1967 

Rabbi Walter S. Wurzburger 
470 Glencairn Ave. 
Toronto 12, Ontario, Canada 

Dear Walter: 

I have returned my final page proofs 
(only front and end material plus my 
articles) to Mr. Marks. You will, I hope, 
do the same as soon as possible. 

I understand that Barry Dov Schwartz 
recently mailed you an article on Jewish- 
Christian relations. What was the decision 
as to whether you print it or not? I am 
curious. 

Cordially, 




